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The month of March has really flown by, with lots of great events happening!! Had students 
go on multiple trips, lots of fundraising efforts, and state testing this month. This month 
has been filled with test reviews and enjoying the start of spring. We had to say a sad 
goodbye to Mrs. Kerrie due to her prior commitments and Calvin Slayton is filling in during 
this time. 

Students went on tons of outings. We had one student on the Spokane post-secondary 
trip, two students go to the NYO state championships, three students going on the Alaska-
based post-secondary trip, and three Archers who are going to go nationals for archery. All 
in all a very busy month for us. 

In addition to this, we took part in the Clean Energy Olympics our solar house took first in 
the virtual high school division and our windmill took third in the virtual windmill 
competition for high school. We are looking forward to building more next year! 

 

 



 

 

Lastly- We were able to pick up two student workers for the greenhouse and we are very 
excited to continue things happening there this month!  

Our ASC update- We met and started a sub-committee for graduation and started setting 
up for some end-of-year activities! We are also coming up with a game plan to start the 
next school year off right!  

 

Thank you for taking the time!  

 

Kenzie 

 


